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Season opening brief 

Friday 31 August 2018 
 

NOTE: Date change  
Murray Irrigation and a representative from DoI-Water will provide pre-season 
operational briefings in the footprint next week. 

A delegate from DoI-Water will provide Wakool and Deniliquin customers with an insight into the complexities of 

water allocation and explain how the current allocation remains at zero.  

The DoI-Water staffer will not be available for the Finley meeting. 

The briefings will concentrate on engineering, channel fill and maintenance plans and offer a short presentation 

on the political and industry landscape from Southern Riverina Irrigators. 

The formal part of the meetings is expected to last no longer than 30 minutes, after which customers can talk to 

staff on issues relating to their farm.  

Dates, times and venues: 

Tuesday 4 September 

• Finley Football Club (Tocumwal St), 6.30pm (BBQ dinner provided – no DoI-W presentation)  
 
Wednesday 5 September 

• Wakool Services Club (Flinders St), 8.30am (breakfast provided) 
• Deniliquin Rams Football Club (Hardinge St), 12.30pm (BBQ lunch provided) 

 

For more information, call Customer Support on 1300 138 265. 

 

 


